
From: John Slater 

Sent: 20 March 2022 18:42 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: Telephone Box on Lisseden Gardens 2022/0496/L 

 

Dear Tony,  

 

The DPCAAC had been waiting to see the additional information that you had requested from the 

applicant. 

 

This information has not been received and  the DPCAAC would support the view of the Grove 

Terrace Association that the applicant has not submitted sufficient information to allow a full 

evaluation of the application.  There is no evidence that that a sim card facility is needed at this 

location.  It would be wholly dependent on local school children and could be a target for 

vandalism.  In any event, there are a many shops selling sim cards a short walk away.   

 

Maintenance of this Grade II structure in a Conservation Area and directly opposite the Grade 

II Grove Terrace would be very important.  

 

It is acknowledged that the consultation period for this Listed consent applcation has ended but the 

information provided is clearly inadequate as you had indecated and the DPCAAC view is that this 

application should be rejected 

 

John M Slater 

DPCAAC 

 


